## HIGHLAND PARK NEWS-LETTER

Volume 10

ks

nue

OC

e

d

HIGHLAND PARK, ILLINOIS, JANUARY 20, 1906

Number 3

## What People Are Doing in Highland Park

Miss Elizabeth Steele is visiting friends in Wisconsin.

Mr. and Mrs. T. F. Miller and Miss Minetta Miller have gone to Evanston for a few months.

Rev. and Mrs. A. A. Pfanstiehl left Monday for Nebraska to be gone until Saturday, the 20th of January.

Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Schwarz, and Mr. and Mrs. George Lytton spent several days this week with Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Schwarz.

Mr and Mrs. R. J. Street left Thursday for Winter Park, Florida, where they will spend the winter months.

Friends of Mr. and Mrs. C. C. Cleraey, former residents of Highland Park, were glad to greet them on Tuesday when they were in town for the day.

The Ebenezer Evangelical Church is holding gospel meetings every evening, Rev. Henry Ebert presiding.

Mrs. L. M. Bergen and Mrs. Samuel Slade were hostesses at a bridge whist party given by the Highland Park Club last evening:

Mrs. J. S. Seymour gave a small informal tea for her sister Miss Palmer on Tuesday afternoon of last week.

Mr. and Mrs. E. M. Snow, who are now at the Chicago Beach Hotel, expect to leave next week for their annual California trip.

Mr. and Mrs. R. W. Patton have gone to New Jersey for a few weeks where they will visit a sister of Mr. Patton. Miss Compton, a cousin of Mrs. Patton's, is at the home during their absence.

Mr. and Mrs. G. S. Moore of Monticello, Illinois, have rented the Marsh residence on Belle avenue for 16 months. Mr. and Mrs. Marsh and Miss Marsh are living in Chicago this winter.

Mrs Owen McEwen took part in a drama entitled "Sowing Wild Oats" given by the Hinshaw School of Chicago in Steinway Hall last evening. Mrs. McEwen has been studying in this school for some time.

Mrs. Andre Matteson being ill, her paper on the Evolution of American Indians prepared for the meeting of the Highland Park Woman's Club Tuesday afternoon was read by Mrs. F. B. Green The subject was well treated and the audience enjoyed it immensely. Miss Alice Evans furnished the music of the afternoon, singing several solos. The hostesses were Mrs. F. B. Green, Mrs. H. R. Green and Mrs. A. B. Holabird.

Mrs. H. S. Haskins is giving a tea this afternoon from 3 to 5 in honor of Miss Alice Fessenden.

Mrs. McLane, who has been a guest of her sister, Mrs. D. M. Erskine, for several weeks, left last week Tacoma, Washington.

Mr. C. A. Smith has been in Nashville, Tennessee, the past week.

Mrs. C. E. Schauffler has gone to California to visit Miss Wyman of Los Angeles.

The friends of Miss Louise Floyd will be glad to learn that after her long illness she is able to be about the house again.

Mr. and Mrs. F. H Holland, who have been occupying a house on Glencoe avenue for the past year are planning to move to Cleveland, Ohio, in the early spring.

Mr. and Mrs. L. G. Yoe have returned from their visit with their daughter, Mrs. Williams in Kansas, and are in Chicago for the remainder of the winter.

The Ladies Auxiliary of the Baptist Church will take orders for cakes and aprons to be made any time. Leave orders with Miss Helen Whitney, Park avenue.

Mrs. John F. L. Curtis has issued cards for a bridge whist party at her home on Thursday, January 25th.

Miss Zalie Emerson of Jackson, Michigan, is a guest of her sister, Mrs. B. W. Schumacher.

Miss Flora Coffin entertained the Junior Bridge Whist Club on Thursday.

Mr. and Mrs. S. F. Knox and family are planning a visit in England of four months, sailing early in May.

The Ossoli Club met on Thursday, the first afternoon meeting held since the holidays. Mrs. Daniel Gobb and Mrs. W. D. Messenger were the hostesses of the day. The subjects of the afternoon were Scotish Neighbors and Border Minstrelsy, and the essayists: Miss Vida Sutton and Mrs. George S. Cole.

A little before nine o'clock last Saturday evening Charles Scheskie, a resident of this city, was killed by an electric car just north of the Vine avenue station. Mr. Sheskie was lying on the ground with his head and arm on the wood of the trestle when the car struck him. Charles Sheskie was born in Germany 43 years ago, and came to America to live when a small boy. Besides a widow he leaves 7 children. The funeral service was held in the Baptist Church on Tuesday. Burial in Mooney's cemetery.

Mrs. John W. Gary has issued cards for a bridge dinner next Friday evening at her home, 489 North State Street. Mrs. Thomas R. Lyon, 72 Astor Street, will entertain at dinner Wednesday evening.

Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Schwarz left Tuesday for a trip to California, where they will remain for several months.

Master Robert Rogers has been ill the past week with bronchitis...

Mrs. N. J. Ross and Miss Louise Ross of Evanston were guests of Mrs. J. L. Miller over Sunday.

Mrs J. L. Miller, Miss Joy Miller, and Mr. W. C. Lloyd were guests at dinner at the Avenue House, Evanston, last evening.

A number of the Highland Park people are planning to attend the party to be given by the Knights of Columbus in Wilmette next Friday evening.

Dorothy Sheahen, small daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Frank Sheahen, has been ill for a week.

Miss Viola Shields will entertain a few friends informally at cards on Tuesday afternoon.

Miss Frances Sortwell of Cambridge, Mass., and Miss Alison Howe of Albany, N. Y., who came west to attend the wedding of Miss Helen Boulton and Mr Arthur Van Schaick on Tuesday, returned to their homes on Wednesday.

The Misses Madeline and Vera Wesson, guests of Mrs. John H. Harmon, leave for the east tomorrow.

Mr. John Prindiville, father of Mr. James W. Prindiville of this city, died at his home, 388 North State Street, Chicago, on Monday last.

Mrs. E. E. Andrews with her daughter Grace has gone to Washington. D. C., to visit her sister, Mrs. Frank Malby. Mrs. Malby was a guest of Mrs. Andrews last summer.

Mr. and Mrs. D. F. Kelly are planning a trip to Europe which they will take very soon.

The Highland Park State Bank held election of directors on Saturday, January 13. The entire board was reelected with the exception of Mr. O. H. Morgan, who declined to serve another term. Mr. Morgan is succeeded by Mr. Frank A. Baker.

Mr. and Mrs. D. P. Sheahen and Miss Genevie Lamb spent Sunday with friends in Maywood.

Mrs. Alexander Robertson has gone to Augustina Hospital, where she will undergo a severe operation. Her many friends wish her a succeisful operation and a speedy recovery.